
BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS MEETING EXECUTIVE SESSION 

June 13, 2023, at the Water Department office 

PRESENT WERE: Board of Water Commissioners, Chairman Bassett, Commissioner Stephen Whitmore, and 

Commissioner David Mason.  Meeting called to order at 3:00 PM 

 

SUPERINTENDENT 6 MONTH EVALUATION / REVIEW 

• Reevaluate Superintendent Andersons salary after a successful completion of 6 Months.  

• Performance level has been outstanding: 

1. Saving The District Money 

2. Well 1 Pushing and arranging appeal request. 

3. Good Community Relations 

4. Knowledge and utilizing Ron in the capacity of what he can use him. 

• Current Salary is $95,500.  

• The Water Commissioners agreed an Increase of $5,000. Salary will increase to $100,500. Plus, the 3% 

increase COLA raise. 

The Water Commissioners polled were Chairman David Mason, Commissioner Evelyn Bassett, and Commissioner 

Stephen Whitmore to come out of Executive session and go back into regular session. The meeting was adjourned 

at 3:25p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Dawn H. Woodward  


